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A Message From Ms. Trish 

Hello again preschool families and welcome to another exciting month of learning! 

These last four weeks have flown by and getting to know your children has truly 

been a joy. We are already seeing tremendous social growth in the classroom. The 

children are learning to negotiate, use their words to express their feelings and to 

collaborate in play time and academic projects. We are seeing many new 

friendships forming which is by far my favorite part of embarking on a new school 

year. 

 

The month of October is going to be very busy at preschool. Our overall classroom 

themes for the month are farm and agriculture. With this theme we will explore the 

animals found on a farm and what roles they contribute to a farm ecosystem. Our 

class will learn about the various types of plants that grow our food such as vines, 

trees and bushes. The children will also take a more in depth look at pumpkins and 

investigate the parts of the pumpkin, the seeds and how they grow. 

 

Our field trip this month is Fog Willow Farms. On this visit we will see many kinds of 

farm animals, learn about bees, take a hayride and bring home our very own 

pumpkins. Please keep an eye out for a flier with more information. We also have 

planned a walking field trip to the Hagan Community Barn from our classroom. This 

trip will take place on October 21 and 22 during our normal school day. Please 

have your child wear comfortable clothes and closed toe shoes for this adventure. 

 

To wrap up the month of October both classrooms will celebrate with a Harvest 

Festival! More information will be sent out in two weeks. Our weekly letter focus this 

month will feature the letters P, N,C and K. If you have any questions please feel 

free to catch me at the door, send me a message on the Bloomz app or an email at 

the address above. Thank you for choosing Cordova STEAM Preschool. 

                                                               

Sincerely,   

Ms. Trish 
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